## Dear XXXX.

The MIRO External Survey Data Collection system is now open for your Office's data update for **AY 2021-2022**. It's that time of the year to prepare the data requested by the major college guide publishers. For your convenience, we compiled the necessary surveys together so that they're easily accessible from one email. The data collection window closes on **October 15**. Please click the following Survey Monkey link to update the data AY2021-2022 (or the latest data available):

## Survey Link

Please carefully read the instructions at the beginning of the survey as they contain important information on how to find the previous year's data for your reference. MIRO will use the data available on October 15 to answer the external surveys.

Thank you in advance for your help with Mānoa's student recruitment efforts. If you have any questions about data updates, please contact MIRO at <a href="miro@hawaii.edu">miro@hawaii.edu</a>. Thank you for your time and collaboration.

Best Regards, Mānoa Institutional Research Office (MIRO)